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PRINCIPAL'S CORNER, KAITLIN
TALLMAN
Dear Taku Families,

The end of the school year is right around the corner, and
GREAT things are happening at Taku!

Our office staff is reaching out to parents about ASD’s
Summer Learning Program. If your student qualifies, I highly
encourage you to consider this opportunity. It could be the
difference your child needs to catch up!

Kindergarten - 3rd Grade Summer Learning Program
Information

Middle School Summer Learning Program Information (6th
graders)

Do you know your student’s grades? Is your child missing
work? Parents can check their student’s grades and work any
time using Q Parent Connect. Login into Q Parent Connect. You
can also Reset your Parent Password, if needed.

I want to give a huge shout out to our Taku Teachers and Staff
as we celebrate Teacher Appreciation Week! I truly appreciate
you all and the time spent supporting Taku students and
families. The dedication and hard work displayed by our staff
does not go unnoticed! Feel free to reach out to your teacher(s)
this week to send them a kind note!

https://www.asdk12.org/Page/18091
https://www.asdk12.org/Page/18096
https://www.asdk12.org/domain/1697
https://parentconnect.asdk12.org/Production/ParentPortal/Home/LoginReminder
https://cdn.smore.com/u/4878/c984951646a370a26eb489a994d8ed86.jpeg


APRIL STUDENT
OF THE MONTH
Pizza Lunch with Principal
Tallman

APRIL STUDENT
OF THE MONTH
Pizza Lunch with Principal
Tallman

BEAR & MOOSE
SAFETY
ASSEMBLY

There are many upcoming field trips, assemblies, and events
happening till the end of the year. If you would like to attend,
please fill out the appropriate Volunteer Form, or contact the
office with any questions.

And last but not least, it has been a pleasure working with the
Taku community the past semester, and I’m looking forward to
next year!

Kaitlin Tallman
Principal, Taku Elementary

PARKING LOT SAFETY
Please remember to use the established drop off zone only when bringing students in the
morning. Do not use the ice rink side to drop off students. We have a lot of students
walking to school and it is unsafe to have cars going in and out of that area.
When dropping off and picking up students please pull up all the way to the beginning of
the line. We also ask that cell phones not be used during these times as we have a lot
traffic and children in and out of cars. We want to make sure everyone is safe getting into
the school and leaving it.

Thank you for your help in keeping our students and families safe!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSft2SM758xCY0fkBu7cYj6vdYGO4RRJt7LFAqrCKaQDHMwPMg/viewform
https://cdn.smore.com/u/9e39/fb7a3dc0e6cdc757453082416188c2f6.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/eb46/d653c563efcbd4cb513bc60c3b462232.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/2bbf/01c295fdbe364adf617b09f63a6eed97.jpeg


THANK YOU DONORS!
Thank you to all the businesses in our community who donated food and raffle items to our
school in support of our hard-working Teachers and Staff for Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week!

https://cdn.smore.com/u/e253/f0ead96b5258cdb8f031777a273065b7.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/b1b8/4438f90249b5a50a02e0cb1ab1dc38e1.png
https://cdn.smore.com/u/5d35/0c2036f60eac59f4ad1692ecc6635a0c.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/0a89/595d744eea3c412f872017a63c666e48.png
https://cdn.smore.com/u/f293/d7bc51638fa588a291cce25376ba9129.png
https://cdn.smore.com/u/5eaf/a049781e6cc31a47ce00530aff86dff6.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/64ae/df5c10848c23bc6428e2458e5a45ebf6.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/de43/0abffcc8a4ce6c9bea32925b66691027.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/1760/057e1ba691b71c1d76499fa84a94f6eb.jpeg
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https://cdn.smore.com/u/e55d/02e5d5ec032f3b1621035ad5c5d7572e.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/a6b8/1546e028390c21eb2aad702d7529d612.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/6b51/1f078131095a65c33bdf14ffeaa0e949.jpeg
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https://cdn.smore.com/u/2af5/647e9be11aba05cd707b987162968186.png


MUSIC

YEARBOOKS & TAKU SWEATSHIRTS!
Yearbooks are available to order for $15.00! PTA will be sending out the link to pay online by
Monday 5/8.

We also have a limited amount of Taku sweatshirts available for purchase - Adult sizes only M,
L, and XL. We don't have a lot, so it will be a first come, first serve basis! $36 each.

Please contact our PTA President Laurel Olsen-Piscoya at 742-5940 if you would like to
purchase a sweatshirt! Exact cash will be accepted.

LIBRARY
Hello, Taku Families!

You are cordially invited to sign your students up for Anchorage
Public Library's 'Summer Discovery 2023'!

Your students can join the fun as early as May 20th, from 12-4
pm, at the annual Reading Rendezvous. There will be free
weekly events at every Anchorage Public Library location
throughout June and July. Be sure to join the fun!

Ms. Johnson, Librarian

https://cdn.smore.com/u/9ae5/52a38ce767f0e8cc76bc0f3cb57944ca.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/c6e9/e6d27e95ef2f1a69202918b56405623a.jpeg


Hello Taku families!

Hello Taku students and families. Speaking of families, we have
been learning about the 4 instrument families in music.
Woodwind, Brass, Strings, and Percussion families are considered
families because the instruments are made of the same material
and are played in similar ways. We have been practicing how to be
responsible and respectful listeners when someone is performing
on an instrument. It has been a great year teaching music to all of the Taku Tigers.

Sincerely,
Ms. M, Music Teacher

ART
In art, classes are finishing their clay artworks for the year. We
want this work to get home safely. If you have any bubble wrap at
home that you don't use, we could always use it in the art room.

Thanks!
Ms. Feucht

PE
Physical Education News

Healthy Futures Log:
Thank you to all who participated in Healthy Futures this
year!

Bike to School Day:
Wednesday, May 3rd.
Wear your Helmet and Bike to school safely!
Sign in at the table by the flagpole to be entered to win
door prizes!

Gym Shoes:
Please ask your student about their gym shoes!
This time of year, shoes tend to get small, and they may
need a new size.

https://cdn.smore.com/u/1af0/ba42c5829ac1e62227e7d1699f9f7704.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/a3e5/5f0d1777e002745bc36b6d137507181d.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/a6c3/fa1a95a8a59db1f547c9cf93ea79ab5d.jpeg


HELP US
CELEBRATE
AND THANK

TAKU
TEACHERS

AND SUPPORT
STAFF!

HEALTH
Welcome to Health class!

We have just wrapped up our unit on Substance Abuse and will
be talking about Germs and Illness in Unit 8.
Be safe, Be kind!

Katrina Hill Rhodes

https://cdn.smore.com/u/2184/4bc249d18be3359d66ddf0c7c0c13958.png
https://cdn.smore.com/u/3466/dadb33987681a4117291f5cd04bef625.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/47c1/ddc0cf42c883afdfac097cb604961728.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/0482/e4bc2ea5a22225668162264cf724190e.jpeg


5/6 - TEAM UP
FOR CLEANUP!

Taku Elementary School
Festivities begin at 10am
- 2pm Saturday, May 6th
Come dressed
appropriately for outdoor
cleanup
We'll provide the trash
bags and non-latex
gloves
Contact Casey Chatwell
at 742-5940 for more
information

5/9 - PTA
MEETING
5:00pm in the Library

5/22 -
PRESCHOOL
CELEBRATION
OF LEARNING
Details to come.

5/23 - FIELD
DAY (LAST DAY
OF SCHOOL)
Sack lunches will be provided
for students.

https://cdn.smore.com/u/3f39/e91d54d8549216dc276c739e03388364.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/f861/35a5a63c0c756cd739474adf339c7aa3.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/e609/b7555fb1b5f8e734d4d5a4923863955a.png
https://cdn.smore.com/u/c8cc/b0331fd0f34de2546b7cac65d0cc6615.jpeg


THE BULLETIN BOARD, OFFICE
LADIES
Taku Families,

School is almost out for SUMMER!

It was a pleasure getting to know our new Taku Families and
our existing ones better! We hope you enjoy the last few weeks
of school and all the adventures that this summer takes you on!
We look forward to hearing all about your summer fun, when
we return in the fall.

Sincerely,

Joy and Alexia
The Front Office Ladies

PTA VACANCIES FOR 23-24 SCHOOL YEAR
The following PTA positions will be vacant for the upcoming 23-24 school year:

Vice President
Treasurer
Teacher Representative
Parent Volunteers

We would love to have you join the Taku PTA! If you are interested, please join us for the May
PTA Meetings!

https://cdn.smore.com/u/1c08/fe57108b5c26d8d313b4f36be5e644da.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/e264/72854ff6e0d4151822969d6287f63d35.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/c728/64689b41b290c7d37b4fe055b9bf0133.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/e6bc/43f0aa780a9f4d5b24352be97a792b3c.jpeg
https://takupta.memberhub.com/store?limit=21&live=true&category=Memberships


TAKU ELEMENTARY

701 East 72nd Avenue, Anchor… takuattendance@asdk12.org

907-742-5940 asdk12.org/taku
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